
   

                                                                     November 2021                              


 


 TODDLER ROOM 2


	 We had so much fun 
ending the month of October 
with our Halloween Parade!  
The toddlers all looked so 
cute in their costumes!  The 
Toddler 2 class has been 
continuing with the alphabet 
and covered letters G, H, I, J, 
and K.  We’ve been enjoying 
Story Time, Montessori Work 
Cycle, Music and Yoga.  
We’ve been busy making 
several arts and crafts such as 
painting with watercolors 
and Do-A-Dot paints!  We 
hope everyone has a safe and 
wonderful Thanksgiving 
holiday weekend!


Smiles,  


Mx. Lindsay and Ms. Paw Soe


CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-2                                   


	 We celebrated month of October with 
Halloween. We had fun playing spooky games 
and collected candies in a Trick-or-treat parade 
at school. We worked on our art and fine motor 
skills to create beautiful Halloween cards for our 
families. We would like to thank Ms. Jacquelyn 
and Ms. Tina for sharing with us delicious 
cookies and pumpkin pie. We had Ms. Ronnie 
take time out of her day to read to the children a 
story about a “Little Old Lady Who Wasn't Afraid of Anything”. 

We learned about letters A to F and also practiced writing them. Along 
with that, we talked about “E” emotions and “F” feeling to understand 
our emotional status in order to better develop our social and 
interaction skills. With letter F, we learned about the life cycle of the 
frog and how they change their forms using model figurines. We 
viewed a science experiment to create volcano by mixing 
baking soda and vinegar, which was super fun and 
exciting. 

	 We are so looking forward to our Thanksgiving 
holiday and are happy we get to spend time with our 
families and eat lots of turkey with gravy! Yummy!!! 


With gratitude,


Ms. Manita and Mr. Sean









                                                                                                          








 





 TODDLER ROOM 1 


The Toddler 1 class ended the 
month of October with a fun 
Halloween celebration!  Our friend 
Nico celebrated his birthday in 
November.  The toddlers have been 
having a great time with weekly Music 
and Yoga sessions.  We have been 
continuing with the alphabet and 
learned about letters I, J, K and L.  We 
are having so much fun learning and 
growing!   


With Love, 


	 	 Ms. Cherie and Ms. Kuku

 


 

CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1-2


	 Wow!  It is already November!  
This year has been flying by.  We have 
been having so much fun every week 
learning about letters, animals, and 
colors.  We have been working on our 
social and emotional skills as we continue 
to learn and grow each and every day.  
Weekly music and yoga has been so much 
fun!  The weather has been absolutely 
wonderful lately and we have been taking 
advantage with lots of outdoor time!


Thank you for your support and 
encouragement,


Ms. Eden













	 


                                                                              





                                                                                                      


         CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1-1


	 We ended the month of October with a 
Halloween celebration, as well as a goodbye party for 
Ms. Laura.  We are so happy for Ms. Laura and her 
new baby!  We have been spending the month of 
November learning about letters, numbers, shapes 
and colors.  We love expressing our creative side with 
art projects.  We work every day on being kind and 
helpful.  We would like to wish everyone a very Happy 
Thanksgiving!   


With so much love,


Ms. Nora


     CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-1


	 

	 Our friends have been busy this month learning about the 
season of Autumn. We have been spending our time working on 
art projects, like our paper plate lion face and our pompom letter 
“K”.


	 Our Halloween celebration and parade was the highlight 
of the month! Our friends were so creative in their costumes, 
which included princesses, superheroes, and scary skeletons. We 
paraded around the school, trick-or-treating at each classroom.


	 Parents, please check your child's cubby to make sure they 
have appropriate cool weather clothing. Mornings are chilly with 
afternoons becoming warmer, so layering sweaters and jackets 
are a good idea.


With gratitude, 

	 Ms. Dayna
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103 LAUREL AVENUE 
CARRBORO, NC 27510


919-869-7368 


Montessoriacademync.com


Read Our Blog at http://blog.montessoriacademync.com
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